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300-553 Granville St. 3
Vancouver, British Columbia
Canada V6C 1X6

604 687-7091
604 683-5113 Facsimile

June 25, 1990

Tom Schoeter,

Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources,
Robson Square,

159 800 Hornby Street,
Vancouver, B.C., V6Z 2C5.
Dear Tom:

Re: Red Mountain-Willoughby Creek Project

Thank you for your interest in our exploration activities.

In view of the intensity of our effort and the current shortness
of the 1990 field season, BGC would be willing to allow you
limited access to our Red Mountain-Willoughby Creek Project,
with the following restrictions:

- you and your assistant may visit the property for one
day, preferably during the first two weeks of August.

- all information will remain confidential unless:

1. the information is part of the public domain at
the date of this letter;

2. the information becomes part of the public domain
after the date of this letter other than through
a breach of this letter by the recipient or any
authorized representative;
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3. the recipient can demonstrate that it independently
Y . obtained knowledge of the information, whether before
or after the date of this letter;

4. the information is disclosed to the recipient by a
third party, who, to the knowledge of the recipient,
is not prohibited from making such a disclosure; or

Bond Gold Canada Inc. (BGC) consents in writing to
the disclosure of the information.
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(cont'd) :

- due to the shortness of the field season, you
may have to examine the geology without the help
of our staff.

- the trip will be made at your sole risk and expense
and LAC/BGC will have absolutely no liability for any
accidents, injuries, illnesses, etc.

If you have any questions about the foregoing, please do not
hesitate to give us a call. We look forward to hearing from
you soon.

Respectfully,

oK

David R. Kennedy,
Exploration Manager,
Western Canada.
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